

That would be used by Mtbodgeclub, OSLS & SLS &  
the building will be funded by OSLS & Provincial growth fund.  
A SAM was called for our members on 14/9/20.  
Tcc - Megan Cleavelly, OSLS, Donal Bayal & Ion Cleavelly  
Civant Aislachie (lawyer) attended. Donal said  
was very keen <sup>to make this proposal work for both of us</sup> ~~to work with us~~. Megan said the  
are very keen to see clubs share facilities & costs.

At that meeting 83 attended, 17 apologies. A  
was taken by 2 scrutineers, to proceed with the  
to join with OSLS to build a new facility on the same  
footprint as our existing building.  
81 for  
2 against.

A steering committee was formed by 4 volunteers, a  
of Bruce Inglis, Warren Correnty, Julie Sheridan & Civant  
I would like to commend these 4 people, for work  
hours & at all times they had the good of our club  
formost. I would like to thank you all, you are  
greatly appreciated. Also, Donal, Ion from the  
have also been very professional in their meeting  
thank you.

It was stressed at our last meeting <sup>SAM</sup> that there will  
no cost for us for the building, a little cost to fit  
our part of this building.

You have all been sent a copy of the Resolutions  
will be asking you to vote on. Also a copy of  
Heads of Agreement we will need to sign if this goes  
ahead. I feel a huge responsibility as President  
club & if I'd know this was going to come up, per  
I would have put my hand in for President.